
WEEK 3 - 9th Apr 20 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached a letter and also some useful websites and links regarding Holy Week Services 
and other items of interest. 

 
I do hope you are all keeping well and safe. 

 
With prayers, 

 

 
Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 

Rackhouse Road 

Northern Moor 
Manchester 

M23 0BW 
 

t: 0161 998 4126 
e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 

w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 

 
Attachments: 

 
9th April 20.docx (199 Kb) 
Some useful websites 9th April 2020.docx (10 Kb) 
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